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Ford and Etal to Great North Museum, Hancock on Monday 19th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On the 19th of May, Ford and Etal classes will be visiting the Great North 

Museum (Hancock) in Newcastle. We have been offered this visit free of charge 

with the inclusion of a travel bursary to cover the cost of the bus. At the 

museum, the children will take part in an exciting program of events which 

include using a new app to navigate through the museum.  

 

Pupils will need to arrive at school for 8:30am for an 8:50am departure. We 

will travel by coach to the museum. Children will need a packed lunch and a 

water bottle. Children must arrive wearing their school uniform. 

 

Please complete the google form below giving permission for your child to 

attend. https://forms.gle/YNoXuLUx5wsKgw737 

 

We will arrive back at school for the end of the school day at around 3:15pm 

(traffic dependent).  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Cromarty and Mrs. O’Reilly  
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